
Bleasdale Parish Council 
 
The Annual General Meeting of Bleasdale Parish Council was held in the Parish Hall, Bleasdale on 
Monday 09 May 2018. 
 
The Chairman, Mr J Duckworth welcomed all present, they being – Mr Gavin Faraday, Mr John Atkinson 
& Mr Kevin Kelsall. 
 
There were no apologies for absence.  
 
Election of Officers 
 
Chairman – Mr J Duckworth.  Proposed – Mr G Faraday, Second – Mr J Atkinson. 
Vice-Chair – Mr G Faraday.  Proposed – Mr K Kelsall, Second – Mr J Atkinson. 
Clerk – Mrs J Berry, Proposed – Mr J Duckworth, Second – Mr G Faraday. 
 
The minutes of the last AGM were read and approved.  There were no matters arising. 
 
The Audit for the Year End 31 March 2018 was checked and approved. 
 
The new GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations) were discussed briefly. 
 
Authorization of Payments 
 
LALC Subs:- £60.33 
Zuric Insurance:-£257.60 
Clerks Salary and expenses:- £411.80 – salary £320 
                  PAYE £80.00 
                                                                   Expenses £11.80 
 
Any Other Business 
 
In the light of the serious house fire that caused huge damage in Calder Vale, a council member asked 
who are responsible for the fire hydrants in Bleasdale – The clerk to enquire. 
 
Pot holes on Delph Lane near the Stang Yule entrance onto the Estate,  
Road edges crumbling on Bleasddale Lane near the Breaden Pony Trecking centre  - The clerk to write to 
highways regarding these. 
 
Date & time of the next meeting  -  WEDNESDAY 22 August 2018 
 
The meeting closed at 8.20pm. 
 
 
 


